

Victory Villa's 50th Anniversary Celebration

Dear friends,

The time is quickly drawing near to our Rota 50th Anniversary Celebration! We are busy preparing for your arrival.

It's time for you to RSVP for our various activities throughout the weekend. Please take a moment to fill out this survey and let us know which activities you plan to participate in. It will help us as we plan.

We had hoped to find a way to procure base access for people, but unfortunately, this will not be possible. The good news is that Naval Station Rota is a very secure base! The downside for us is getting people on base is very difficult. Those of you with a retired military ID card will be allowed on base; the rest of us will wave to NAVSTA from the Villa.



The Rota 50th page on the Cadence website contains all the information about the weekend, along with former emails I've sent to you. It also includes dates and times, schedules, location, cost, and other details. If you have any questions, you can email me at Sandra.Bradley@Cadence.org.

Grateful for God's faithfulness,

Sandra Bradley, for the planning team